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NEW RESOURCE AVAILABLE TO SUPPORT YOUR 
TRANSITION TO ICD-10 
ICD-1O: THINGS TO KNOW -NOW AVAILABLE ON ICD-10 LIBRARY 
ICD-10: Things to Know is a newly published online resource that offers web resources and tools to assist you 
in your transition to ICD-10.  Whether your practice or facility is small, medium or large this resource may 
offer you support, direction and guidance as you work toward ICD-10 compliance by Oct. 1, 2014. 
 
To review this new resource select HIPAA from the Provider Resource Center, then ICD-10 Library. 
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